
 

 
October 29, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
As we approach the holiday season, we ask all in-person students’ families be mindful of travel regulations 
currently in effect due to COVID-19.  
 
On June 24, 2020, the State of New Jersey announced a joint initiative with New York and Connecticut 
recommending that travelers from States with higher rates of COVID-19 transmission go into self-quarantine 
for fourteen (14) days.  This includes travel by any means, including personal vehicles.     
 
In-person students who travel to states on New Jersey’s Travel Advisory list must quarantine at home for 14 
days, from the date of their return from travel.   Students affected by the travel advisory will be provided their 
schoolwork through Microsoft TEAMS.   Please note, their teacher will provide assignments and information 
through TEAMS, but will not be providing live lessons.   Therefore, we are urging all families to check the list of 
states on the travel advisory, which is updated periodically, to avoid travel to those listed states to prevent the 
need for self-quarantine.  Parents/Guardians of student requiring quarantine should contact the school nurse 
to indicate the reason for the student’s absence from in-person learning.  
 
We are making this request in order to continue to ensure the safety and health of all school community 
members.    
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 


